Our Case Number: ABP-316119-23
Planning Authority Reference Number:

An
Bord
Pleanila

Deborah Sullivan
117D Seven Qaks
Sarsfield Road
Dubiin 10

D10 X098

Date: 26 May 2023

Re: DART+ South West Electrified Heavy Railway Order - Hazelhatch & Celbridge Station to Heuston
Station, and Hesuton Station to Glasnevin
County Dublin and County Kildare

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above-mentioned proposed
Railway Order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter,

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions/observations received in relation to the application will be
made available for public inspection at the offices of the relevant County Councii(s) and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanila when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the Board's

website: www .pleanala je.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned. Please quote the above
mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with the
Board.

Yours faithfuily,

_FP_Bi\n

Eimear Reilly

Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737184

Teil Tel (01) 858 8100

Glao Altiil LocCall 1880 275 175

Facs Fax (01) 872 2684 64 Srdid Maoilbhride 64 Mariborough Street
Lélthrean Gréasdin Websgite www.pleanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1

Riemhphost Email bord@pleanala.ie Dot voo2 D01 vap2




Eimear Reillz

From: SIDS

Sent: Monday 15 May 2023 15:14

To: Eimear Reilly

Subject: FW: DART & South West Project

From: Deborah Sullivan

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 3:06 PM
To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Subject: DART & South West Project

Dear Sir

| am a resident of Seven Oaks Apartments {details below) and have received literature by post in relation to the
DART & South West Project.

Deborah Sullivan
117D Seven Oaks
sarsfiefd Road
Dublin 10

D10 X098

I would like to make the following submission in relation to the construction of the additional train lines and
increasing of the train services when construction is completed.

Due to the fact that | work from home 3 to 4 days a week and a lot of my work is online training to companies all
over Europe | would like to submit a request for noise cancelling windows and

patio door for my apartment. Once | am conducting a training course online | need to be able to do so without noise
interruption as this would unprofessional and also would impact my

colleagues / students ability to complete the training courses properly.

Also if there are works being carried out at night this would interfere with sleeping, which in turn would impact on
my ongeing daily life. When work is carried out at night presently | have been
woken by the operating of the machines.

Kind Regards

Deborah Sullivan




